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Russell, Kathleen

From:

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:17 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Bridge St. Properties LLC property at 252 & 262 E. 4th and 329 & 333 N. Loomis, 

Naperville, IL

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

My name is Carolyn Munson, homeowner of , which is directly across the alley from 252 E. 

4th. My primary concern is density. They are requesting too many variances. Does not conform to the 

neighborhood and adds nothing but additional traffic. I would object to tenants having access to the alley, as 

they would have both access and egress on Loomis. Allowing for two guest parking spaces is unrealistic at 

best. Snow removal would be a big problem. It would have to be trucked off the property. Thanks for 

considering my objections. 

 

Carolyn Munson 

 


